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My insurance premium has gone from $4288 to $7324. We changed insurance companies and used a broker to find the
cheapest. Out of 6 only 2 would insure us.. Our rates are as high as a house. Our Body Corp Levies are high too. I'm a
single income owner, this almost double increase means over $500 per year for me. Cost of living is increasing too much
not in line with salary increases - it is a struggle to pay mortgage. The cost of owning your own home is becoming too
high

Bianca Togoio, Sales Manager




